
Head of the River 

After a long period of rain and 
cancelled external regattas, the club 
is looking forward to finally making a 
jump on the Tideway to compete in 
one of the biggest regattas in the 
country. Come to London on the 
23rd of March to cheer for our M1!  

Summer Eights  

With the year of to rainy start, it’s 
time for what we’ve all been waiting 
for: Summer Eights! Bumps racing 
will run from the 22nd to 25th May 
and all old members and friends are 
more than encouraged to make 
their way to boathouse island and 
cheer on our crews. All alumni are 
further cordially invited to attend a 
celebratory Boat Club Dinner on the 
evening of the 25th of May - further 
information on how to sign up will 
be provided. If you are a member of 
the Martlet Society and would like 
to ballot for High Table Dining or 
are interested to race in a lower 
boat, please do get in touch. We 
look forward to having you. 
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Happy Hilary! 
Updates from Term  

With rowing on the isis limited, the club kept up training by 
venturing to different waters such as Swindon and Gloucester. 
Nonetheless, Torpids were unfortunately cancelled due to the 
ongoing flooding and rain. The athletes still had a chance to 
show off the hard training they had put in with great 
performances by both squads at Indoorpids and the M1 winning 
Indoor-Blades (or Handles…). The term was appropriately 
celebrated with Boat Club dinner on Saturday 2nd of March.  
2024 Boat Race 

WCBC is proud to announce that two 
members of Worcester are still actively 
trialling for the 2024 Boat Races against 
Cambridge: Gabriel Reynolds, a first-year 
undergraduate studying Maths and 
Computer Science and winner of the 
National Schools Regatta in 2022 is 
aiming for a seat in Isis. As well as, 
Dorothea Stark, a 3rd year Medic and 
former Women’s Captain of WCBC, who 
learned to row 

here as a fresher, is taking the step up and 
hoping for a seat in the lightweight 
reserve boat. Please note that Crew 
selections are not final until the 13th of 
March. We cannot wait to see you at what 
is promising to be a rowing spectacle: 
Watch the Spares races from Putney 
Embankment and meet us on Saturday 
the 30th outside the Blue Anchor Pub. 
27th of March - Spares Races  
29th of March - Lightweight Races  
30th of March - Openweight Races  

Rowing love and have a fabulous Easter! 
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